REPORT ON 2023 MEMBERSHIP

OF

VICTORIAN RECORDER GUILD Inc.
PRESENTED AT THE AGM HELD ON 24 FEBRUARY 2024
The 2023 year concluded with a total of 115 memberships. 
It was 106 the year before. 
The majority of members are people who renew year after year, while non renewals are most often explained by age or ill health. Interesting and rewarding activities and programs as well as good friendships contribute to the steady levels of membership from year to year. 
However, the Guild also attracts new members. In 2023, 30 new people joined the Guild.  The increasing profile of the Guild through the website, the introduction of a facebook page and strong links to the many U3A music groups, have been important factors in more people learning about and joining the Guild.
I consider this to be a mark of a successful organisation – one that is able to retain a consistent and loyal membership while also attracting new people to join.  
The figure of 115 memberships comprised the following categories:
There were 104 individual memberships of whom 
-  1 is a life member

-  66 paid the full fee (including two where the distance reduction applied)
-  37 paid the concession fee (including one where the distance reduction applied) 

There were 8 family memberships
We should note that these 8 family memberships encompass 14 adults and 5 children - in all, totalling 19 individuals.
There were 3 groups affiliated with the Guild through the process of one person being nominated as the member of the Guild on behalf of the group. 
Renewals and new memberships have been progressing well this year and we look forward to growing numbers and another successful year.
Gwen Rathjens

Membership Secretary

